
RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY 

SALUTE TO SERVICE GAME
In conjunction with the NFL’s Salute to Service (STS) military appreciation campaign and Veterans Day on Wednesday, Nov. 11, the 
Baltimore Ravens honored the sacrifices and commitment of current and former service members during the Ravens-Jaguars game on 
Sunday, Nov. 15 at M&T Bank Stadium. During the national anthem, a field-size American flag was displayed and held by representatives 
of the United States Navy, Air Force, Coast Guard and Maryland Army National Guard. A flyover, performed by WWII Era planes from 
the Commemorative Air Force Capital Wing, occurred at the end of the anthem. Prior to kickoff, Ravens players were introduced onto 
the field led by five service members, one representing each branch of the military. The Ravens also incorporated many camouflaged-
themed elements into the Nov. 15 game, including on-field and in-stadium STS branding, camouflage-themed apparel worn by players, 
coaches, and mascot Poe, and helmet decals representing each branch of the military.

PLAY 60 MILITARY FOOTBALL CLINIC
In conjunction with the NFL’s military appreciation Salute to Service 
and PLAY 60 campaign efforts, the Baltimore Ravens held their 
third-annual youth military football clinic on Monday, Nov. 16 at 
Fort McHenry National Monument and Park. Under the guidance 
of local football coaches and military personnel, approximately 
150 youth ages 6-14, whose parents are affiliated with the U.S. 
military, learned about the fundamentals of football through a 
series of drills.  Ravens players S Terrence Brooks, S Matt Elam, 
DE Lawrence Guy, G/C Ryan Jensen, DE Kapron Lewis-Moore and 
G/T Kelechi Osemele helped incorporate several military aspects 
into the clinic, such as tire flips and military agility runs. Ravens 
cheerleaders and mascot Poe were also in attendance.


